Minutes of a meeting of Trustees of The Munsie Superannuation Fund

30th January 2021

As discussed on the 30 June 2020, the Munsie Superannuation Fund would be wound-up and closed before by 30 June 2021.

On the 28th January 2021 the final payments were made from the Macquarie Cash Management bank account and the account was closed.

It was discussed and decided that to be able to close the Munsie superannuation fund on the 30 June 2021 any tax refund due on the 2021 tax return would be paid directly to the member Selby Walter Munsie as part of the 2021 pension.

The 2021 tax return will be the final return for the Munsie superannuation fund.

Althea I Muncie

		See Marie 1
100		